
Good morning

We have now seen the return of all students to school and I am delighted that this has gone very well with high levels of attendance, 
superb behaviour and many happy faces as they see their friends and teachers again after the break.

Thank you for your support in ensuring that your child has arrived in school in smart uniform and fully equipped to learn. This is much 
appreciated.

Finally, there have been some problems with our till system this week which may cause a delay to transactions being processed. You 
may see - for example - two transactions processed; this is likely to be caused by a delay in processing yesterday's transaction. This 
problem may recur in the next few days as the system settles down. We have ensured that all students have been able to access food 
at break and lunch but would ask all parents/carers to ensure that your child's account is topped up.

Yours faithfully
Hessle High School & Sixth Form College
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